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Year B/2 - 7th September / 8th September 2024 

St Luke’s Parish  
Woodvale 
2 Parkside Ramble      
Woodvale 

 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Stan Bendkowski SDS 

 

Parish Secretary 
Sandra Pinto 

 

Parish Office: 
2 Parkside  Ramble, Woodvale, WA 6026 

www.stlukeswoodvale.org.au  
 

Office Hours: 
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

9:30am—2:30pm 
 

Phone: Landline 9409 6291                                 
Email: woodvale@perthcatholic.org.au 

 
 

Mass Times 
Weekdays: Tuesday to Friday—9:00am 

Weekend: Saturday—6:00pm  
Sunday— 8:00am, 9:30am &                           

5:00pm 
 
 

Reconciliation 
Saturday 5:00pm—5:50pm 

(or contact Father to arrange another time) 
 

Rosary & Cenacle Prayer 
Tuesday, Thursday, Friday—8:30am           

(prior to Mass) 
Wednesday (following 9:00am Mass)  

 

Weekly Adoration 
Wednesday — 9:30am—3:00pm 

(11th September 2024) 
 

Holy Hour 
1st Thursday of the month—6:00pm-7:00pm 

(Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament with Prayers 
for vocations for Priesthood and Religious Life) 

(3rd October 2024) 
 
 

Monthly Rosary 
1st Wednesday of the month —7:00pm 

(2nd October 2024) 
 

‘Day with Mary’ - 5th October 2024 
 
 

 

Baptisms 
2nd and 4th Sundays of each month 

 

Safeguarding Officers 
Audrey Francisco—0403410995 

Stephanie Rodgers—0413550389 

Catherine Rice—0401 928 966  

Neil Starkie—0418 654 386  

 

PARISH DETAILS 

WHAT’S ON IN OUR PARISH FROM 9TH SEP—13TH SEP 

NEXT WEEKEND, 14 SEP—15 SEP 

Welcome to Mass everyone 
and a big welcome to all 
new parishioners and            
visitors to our Parish of     
St Luke, Woodvale. 

If you are new to our parish, 
we invite you to complete the 
Visitors Book in the foyer. 

Fr. Stan would also love to 
meet you, so please introduce yourself after Mass.           
You are welcome to visit us at the office on Tuesday, 
Thursday and Friday from 9:30am—2:30pm. 

Monday 9th No Mass 

Friendship Group: 11.00am—2.00pm                 
Afternoon Tea, and Game of Cards  

Tuesday 10th Liturgy of  The Word with Holy Communion at 
9:00am 

Wednesday 11th Liturgy of  The Word with Holy Communion at 
9:00am 
 

Adoration 9:30am to 3:00pm 

Thursday 12th Liturgy of  The Word with Holy Communion at 
9:00am 

Friday 13th Mass at 9:00am: St John Chrysostom 

THIS WEEKEND, 7 SEP —8 SEP 

Saturday 14th September 6:00pm 

Usher 
Annita Summers 
 

Acolyte 
Luke Finlay 
 

Proclaimers 
Siobhan Galos, Tom Beggan 
 

Special Ministers 
Ray Lopez,                                  
Rebecca Finlay 
 

Sunday 15th September 8:00am 
Usher 
Fran Fabiskzak 
 

Acolyte 
Mike Featherstone 
 

Proclaimers 
Phillip Pinto, Michelle Dastlik 
 

Special Ministers 
Lynn Dunn Sandra Pinto 
 

Sunday 15th September 9:30am 

Usher 
Maree Brennen 
 

Acolyte 
Francis Deary 
 

Proclaimers 
Rijimol Mathew,                              
Wally Galos 
 

Special Ministers 
Brigitte Westneat, Janice Aloysius 
 

Sunday 15th September 5:00pm 

Usher 

Julie Bouquet 
 

Acolyte 
Gordon Robertson 
 

Proclaimers 
Sally Hogg 
 

Special Ministers 
TBA 
 
 
 
 

Cleaning—14th September 
Rita Lambe, Franca Bloomfield, 
Suzan Arrow, Sylvie Roumier 

 
 
 
 

Counting—15th September 
Rita Lambe, Robert Buczkowski 

Saturday 7th September 6:00pm 

Usher 
Vanessa Johannes 
 

Acolyte 
Tom Beggan 
 

Proclaimers: 
 Alice O’Hanlon, Greg Mohen 

 

Special Ministers 
Robyn Hatchett,                               
Rosemary Buczkowski 
 

Sunday 8th September 8:00am 

Usher: 
Janet McKenzie 
 

Acolyte 
David Lam                                                                                         
 

Proclaimers 
Annette Richardson, Sarah Ellam 
 

Special Ministers 
Keith Perreau, Lynn Dunn                                                                                                                                   
 

Sunday 8th September 9:30am 
Usher 
Francis Deary 
 

Acolyte 
Steve Gelle 
 

Proclaimers 
Dinesh Gunewardena,                                                                               
Lucie McCrory 
 

Special Ministers                          
Jennie Jago, Mariela Maw 
 

Sunday 8th September 5:00pm 

Usher 
Francis Lane 
 

Acolyte 
Cris Condo 
 

Proclaimers 
Geoff Daniel 
 

Special Ministers 

Lara Shur 

 
 

Cleaning—7th September 
Lorea Bell, Natasha Morgan, 
Leslie Cornelius, Sheila O’Reilly 
 
 

Counting—8th September 
Keith & Suzannah Perreau 

NEW PARISHIONERS—We would like to welcome any new            
parishioners and invite you to enter your details in the New              
Parishioners’ Book that is located in the Church foyer. Thank you. 

SAFEGUARDING LEVEL 1 INDUCTION FOR                               

CHURCH WORKERS—URGENT PLEASE 

If you have not attended the induction in the                       
last 3 years, please complete asap. 
SAFEGUARDING LEVEL 1 INDUCTION is now a SELF-
PACED ONLINE LEARNING MODULE that can be completed at 
any time. Safeguarding Training and Registration – Safeguarding 
Office (perthcatholic.org.au)  
Please go to the Safeguarding Training Page to check out the         
Induction. 
Please note that if you need to complete a Personal Declaration 
form, they are available in the foyer. Thank you and God bless. 

ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY—KINDERGARTEN 2026 

We are currently interviewing for Kindy 2026, 
and accepting applications for Kindy 2027. 
Please visit our website to obtain our current 
application package. 

stlukeswoodvale.wa.edu.au/enrolment 

Email: admin@stlukeswoodvale.wa.edu.au. 
Call 9306 6600 to speak with our enrolment officer. 

Dear Northern Zone Parishes 
You are invited to participate in the Catholic Earthcare          
Convocation for the Season of Creation, with two days of        
on-line learning and sharing (Thursday 12th and Friday 13th of 
September); and the third day being offered in-person in      
various hubs nationally.  The Perth hub will be held at the    
Catholic Pastoral Centre in Highgate, 14 Saturday September. 
The Season of Creation Convocation website is live: https://
www.caritas.org.au/soc-convocation and registrations are now 
open! Once registered, more specific details will be forwarded 
to you. The Perth hub will be co-facilitated through Caritas and 
JEDO representatives. With the urgent papal call for Laudato Si’ 
inspired actions to care for our common home; the Plenary 
Council Decree # 8 for an Integral Ecology; and call for a Synodal 
Church in our minds and hearts, we look forward to sharing this 
Season of Creation journey with you; so we can Wonder, Weave 
and Heal together – register your interest now!  

Dear Parishioners, please note that due to safeguarding 
requirements, the access to the acolytes/altar servers          
sacristy will be restricted only to the altar servers, their  
parents, and acolytes.  
Counters would you please count the money in the                
sacristy once Mass is over and the sacristy is free.                                    
Thank you for your cooperation. 

This weekend, the Catholic Church in 
Australia marks Safeguarding Sunday, on 
which we pray for those who have been 
abused, their families and supporters. 
We recognise and apologise for the 

harm done by priests, religious and lay people in Church settings. 
Rebuilding trust and confidence in the Church requires constant 
work and vigilance. We recommit to cultural change that will help 
the Church be a place that respects the dignity of all children and 
adults at risk, and empowers and listens to all people, especially 
those who are vulnerable.  

You can find out more about the Church’s work in this area at: 
https://www.catholic.au/s/article/Safeguarding-Sunday-2024. 

A  refreshing new choir, run by 
Janie O’Reilly, is commencing 
at 9.30 Mass on Sunday        
8th  September and will run on 

the second Sunday of each month. Janie is eager for 
new members to join her in an easy going and happy 
crew, to sing beautiful hymns & songs. Knowledge of 
power point highly desirable, but not essential. We 
would also love to have anyone who can play the 
guitar, piano, drums, cello or any other music         
instrument. Please contact Janie on 0424 490 965. 

Medisure Cocktails for Charity: Taking place on 
the 20

th of
 September at 7pm at Government House 

on St George’s TCE. Cost is $50. All proceeds       
benefit surgical procedures in Kenya.  
For more information visit www.medisure.com.au or 
contact Linda Sweeney on 0449 101 720. Donations 
can also be made. Thank you for your support.     
Our Lady of the Mission Church, Craigie 

Happy Birthday dearest  Mother  
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